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rH SENATE AVENUE

INDIANAPOLS,INDIANA 46204

September 25, 1985

Mr. Max J. Greene
Route 1
Campbellsburg, Indiana 47108

Dear Mr. Greene:

United States Congressman Lee H. Hamilton has forwarded your letter concerning
alleged action on the part of Indiana State Trooper Lonnie G. Philpott. Your
letter has been reviewed and members of my staff have been directed to
investigate your allegations thoroughly and take appropriate action.

The Trooper's commanding officer will be contacting you in the near future.

Sincerely,

hn T. Shettle
Superintendent
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cc: Representative Lee H. Hamilton, M.C.
Congress of the United States



